
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE                 By:  Andy Ozete 

The 

Summation 

915 Main Street, Suite 108 

Evansville, IN 47708 

Inside this issue: 

EBA News 2 

Foundation 3 

CLE Offerings 4&5 

Bar Updates 6 

We Are The EBA 7 

Calendar 8 

The 

Enhance.  Cultivate.  Promote. 

December 2021 The Monthly Newsletter of the Evansville Bar Association 

Thanksgiving, the Holidays and VLP 

Friends, 

I’m writing this message in advance of the Thanksgiving holiday as we 

prepare to roll in to December. Naturally this is the time for some reflection 

as well as preparing for the busyness of the holidays and year end.  

In thinking of thankfulness, I want to revisit one of the points from my very first 

President’s Message. I continue to be grateful for the civility and collegiality 

of the Bar. Also touching on my second message, this coming month will be incredibly busy. I 

know many of us will be working very long hours and still trying to find the right balance to spend 

time with family. If you are feeling overwhelmed, remember that your colleagues are here to 

help.   JLAP also offers resources specifically dealing with stress, anxiety and depression.  They can 

be found here:  https://www.in.gov/courts/jlaphelps 

In the midst of all this, though, in a time of hard work and preparation for year end, it is all too 

easy to forget, or at least postpone, our commitment to helping those without sufficient access to 

the justice system. I will commend to you VLP’s article in this Summation about Talk To A Lawyer 

and Mike Keating’s years of service. I hope that the Talk To A Lawyer signup sheets will quickly fill.  

I am pleased that we raised over $5,000 at our virtual trivia night which will be split evenly 

between the Legal Aid Society and Volunteer Lawyer Program, but I hope that we can also fill 

the pro bono needs of the most vulnerable.  There are several VLP applicants who need help with 

access to legal services. I list those below.  

Applicant 5538 – Applicant is an income qualified senior citizen seeking help to create basic 

estate planning documents:  will and power of attorney for health care. 

Applicant 3231 – Applicant’s mother passed away in August and she and her siblings need help 

to probate her estate in order to keep her Habitat for Humanity home in their family.  Applicant 

and her children lived with the mother and Applicant indicates all siblings are in agreement.   

Applicant 0170 – Applicant seeks help to obtain an expungement of their criminal record.  It 

appears that the last criminal charges were from 2012 and that the Applicant qualifies for the 

action. 

Applicant 1111 – Applicant seeks assistance to obtain a divorce.  Parties have a child but no 

major assets or pensions. 

I would love to be able to report next month that a lawyer who has not yet this year agreed to 

take on a pro bono case has accepted each of those cases. Yes, there is one less applicant in 

the list since I told Scott I would accept one.  

I hope each of you had a good Thanksgiving, that you and yours enjoy the holidays and have a 

safe and prosperous new year. 

We remember... 

Hon. Tom Capshaw 
September 20, 1936- 

February 5, 2021 

Michael Keating 
July 15, 1952 - 

November 5, 2021 

Hon. Maurice O’Connor 
November 8, 1937- 

April 15, 2021 

https://www.in.gov/courts/jlaphelps
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VLP News 
By: Senior Judge Corcoran and Susan Vollmer 

  

 All of us in the Evansville legal community are saddened that our long-time colleague 
Mike Keating recently passed away after a brief illness.  While all of us knew him as a skilled 
practitioner who ably represented his clients and mentored others, you may not know that Mike 
Keating volunteered hundreds of hours of his time in the past two decades answering the 
phones at Talk to a Lawyer monthly.  He is second only to Ole Olsen in the hours and 
frequency of his volunteer service.  During the last two months of the year, we always include a 
sign-up sheet for Talk to a Lawyer here in the Summation.  The EBA and our volunteers conduct 
this type of community service more than any other jurisdiction in the state.  Twenty-five times 
a year, our members assist the public by answering simple (or sometimes not-so-simple) legal 
questions.  Please consider signing up for a slot in honor of our dear colleague.  His service was 
greatly appreciated. 

Join us as we honor those who have been  

attorneys for 50 years and welcome our newly admitted attorneys! 

Bob Becker 

Charlie Berger 

Stan Levco 

Chief Justice Randall T. Shepard 

Charlie Spaetti 

Reservations are required for this event!  Call (812) 463-3201 or email Ashley@evvbar.org 

In Memory Of...  

Members of the Evansville Bar Association who 

have passed away are remembered by friends 

and colleagues with contributions to the  

John L. Sanders Memorial 

Evansville Bar Foundation. 
 

Thank you for your contributions in memory of… 

Michael Keating 

mailto:Ashley@evvbar.org
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I  have noticed quite a few holiday 

decorations that were up well before 

Thanksgiving this year.  Now that 

Thanksgiving is officially behind us, the 

holiday season is here and that means the season of 

giving and of long-awaited holiday get togethers.  

Based on the holiday decorations that were up 

unusually early this year, I suspect that many of you—

like me—are ready for the holidays.  With this comes 

not only the stretching of our waistbands, but also of 

our budgets.  During this time of giving, I ask that you 

find it in your hearts to leave room in your budgets for a 

donation to the Evansville Bar Foundation.  Your 

donation to the EBF is both tax deductible and 

reportable under Revised Rule 6.7(a)(3) of the Rules of 

Professional Conduct.  I sincerely hope that each of 

you have a wonderful holiday season! 

 

To donate to the Foundation,  

go to https://evvbar.org/foundation.aspx  

or click the DONATE button below. 

Heath Tuley 

President  

The Vanderburgh Law Library Foundation is a not-for-profit 
corporation that has been invaluable in keeping our high-
quality legal research facility open to serve the courts, the bar, 
and the general public. Founded in 1982 under the leadership 
of the late Vanderburgh Circuit Court Judge William H. Miller, 
the Law Library Foundation has a dedicated board of directors 
constantly searching for new ways to enhance library services.  
This month the current Law Library Foundation President Carl 
Heldt will send a letter highlighting the many valuable benefits 
offered to members of the Law Library Foundation. 
 
As one of only two county law libraries in the state of Indiana 
and the first to offer the services of a pro se coordinator, the 
Law Library provides access to legal resources to members of 
the public looking for help in dealing with a legal issue or 
concern for their family. This work has been even more 
important during the pandemic. Please respond generously to 
this opportunity to support the Law Library’s work!  Your 
membership contribution benefits not only your practice but 
also our community as a whole. 
 
As always, I welcome your questions, comments, and 
suggestions.  Please feel free to call me, Kathleen Weston, at 
(812) 435-5175 or send me an email 
(kweston@vanderburghgov.org).   

Court Counsel 

Annual Campaign 

Donors* 

Legacy of Leadership 
Randall K. and Rebecca L. Craig Family Foundation, Inc. 

Senior Partner 

Steve Hoar 

Javier Lugo and Sarah Woods 

Terry Noffsinger 

David Shaw 

Friends of the  

Foundation 
Julie Moore Holtz 

Kathleen Weston 

New Attorney (0-3 Years) 
Jackson Ford 

Robert Lamey 

Nicholas Loehr 

Kendall Ziliak 

Law Student 
Heather Migdon 

Attorney of Record 

Jim Casey 

Hannah Dill 

Marc Fine 

Jimmy Gentry 

Curt Hamilton 

Kathryn Kornblum 

Michael Land 

Ole Olsen 

Daniel Robinson, Jr. 

Carrie Roelle 

Steve Thomas 

Steve Barber 

Ted Barron 

Todd Barsumian 

Erin Bauer 

Diane Bender 

Tim Born 

Mag. Molly Briles 

John Broadhead 

Mag. Matthew Brookman 

Michele Bryant 

Laurie Bumb 

Bill Bussing 

Bob Carithers 

Tanisha Carothers 

Will Cartwright 

Dan Carwile 

Thomas Clowers 

Allison Comstock 

Hon. Richard D’Amour 

Glenn Deig 

Michael DiRienzo 

Max Fiester 

Greg Freyberger 

Nicholas Gartner 

Kevin Gibson 

David Harris 

Hon. Carl Heldt 

Kelly Jackson 

Katharine VanOst Jones 

John Kreighbaum 

David Lamont 

Jeff Lantz 

Hon. Mary Margaret Lloyd 

Hon. Thomas A. Massey 

Kristin McLaughlin 

Greg Meyer 

Mike Mitchell 

Andy Ozete 

Ryan Parker 

Hon. Robert Pigman 

G. Michael Schopmeyer 

Toby Shaw 

Sheets, Charles & Charles 

Hon. Randall Shepard 

Charles Spaetti 

Rich Steedman 

Shawn and Kathryn Sullivan 

Gary Taylor 

Susan Vollmer 

Keith Vonderahe 

Keith Wallace 

Scott Wylie 

Paralegal 
Lauren Hawes 

Michelle Motta 

Lead Counsel 
Foster, O’Daniel, Hambidge & Lynch 

John Gaither 

Gary and Paula Gerling Foundation 

Robert John & Associates 

David Robinson 

Garvin Senn 

Stoll Keenon Ogden 

Stone and Stratman 

Tuley Law Office 

Brian and Barbara Williams 

Brent Weil 

* 2021 Campaign donations received November 1, 2020-October 31, 2021 

Donations made after November 1, 2021 will be in The Summation in 2022 

https://evvbar.org/foundation.aspx
mailto:kweston@vanderburghgov.org
https://evvbar.org/foundation.aspx
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You can find an up-to-date listing of CLE on the EBA website at evvbar.org 

Registration and pre-payment are required by phone at (812) 463-3201, email at Ashley@evvbar.org or online at evvbar.org. 
Registrations received less than 24 hours prior to the start of the course cannot be guaranteed.  Registrations received two hours prior to start of course will be charged an additional $5. 

Credit will not be reported to the Indiana Supreme Court Commission on Continuing Legal Education (CLE Commission) until payment for the course has been received in full. 

NO CLE WILL BE OFFERED AT THE EBA OFFICE December 20-28, 2021 

Wednesday, December 8 

9:00am—Small Claims Court for Those Who Don’t Do Small Claims  

 (1 CLE) 

10:30am—Buying and Selling a Business 101 (1 CLE) 

12:00pm—DWI for Dummies (1 CLE) 
Monday, December 13 

9:00am—My Client is Mentally I’ll...Now What? (1 CLE) 

10:30am—Medicaid Aged and Disable Waiver: What Every Attorney 

Needs to Know (1 CLE) 

12:00pm—Atticus Finch and The Rules of Professional Conduct (1 CLE/1 

Ethics) 

Wednesday, December 15 

8:30am-4:30pm—Anatomy of a Jury Trial (7 CLE) 

Thursday, December 16 

9:00am—Mediating in High-Conflict Cases (Family Law) (1 CLE/1 CME) 

10:30am—2021 Child Tax Credit: Who, What, When and How (1 CLE) 

EBA Office of Video Conference* 
All courses are one hour, unless noted. 

EBA Member $30/hr or Non-member $50/hr, 

 

*Please indicate at time of registration. 

 

 
Solo Small Firm Section $25 

Member $30 

Non-member $50 

 
To register go to evvbar.org, call (812) 463-3201 or email 

Ashley@evvbar.org. 
 
*Please indicate at time of registration. 

 

ANNUAL  
HOT TOPICS 

Always fast, always fun! 

3 CLE 

 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 10 
Check-in and light breakfast at 

8:00AM 

CLE begins at 8:30AM 

EBA Office or Video Conference 

 

EBA Members $100 

Non-Members $150 

 

To register call (812) 463-3201, 

email Ashley@evvbar.org or online 

at evvbar.org 

AGENDA 
8:00AM  Check-in and Light Breakfast 

8:30AM  Introductions 

   Hon. R. Jeff Tornatta, Seminar Co-chair 

8:35AM Civil Law Update 

  Hon. Les Shively, Vanderburgh Superior Court 

9:05AM Vaccine Mandate Update 

  Crystal Wildeman, Dinsmore & Shohl 

9:35AM  Criminal Law Update 

  Dawnya Taylor, Taylor Law Office 

10:05AM Break 

10:20AM  Family Law Update 

  Hon. Tom Massey, Vanderburgh Superior Court 

10:50AM Treatment Options  

  Jodi Uebelhack, Vanderburgh County Public 

 Defender’s Office 

11:20AM    Cryptocurrency—Who, What, When, Where, Why and How 

  Professor Scott Shackelford, IU Kelley School of  

 Business 

  Isak Nti Asare, IU Hamilton Lugar School of  

 Global and International Studies 

12:00PM Closing 

  Magistrate Krista Weiberg, Seminar Co-chair 

https://evvbar.org/continuing-legal-education/upcoming-cle.aspx
mailto:ashley@evvbar.org
https://evvbar.org/calendar
https://evvbar.org/calendar/
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9946
mailto:Ashley@evvbar.org
mailto:Ashley@evvbar.org
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9940
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You can find an up-to-date listing of CLE on the EBA website at evvbar.org 

Registration and pre-payment are required by phone at (812) 463-3201, email at Ashley@evvbar.org or online at evvbar.org. 
Registrations received less than 24 hours prior to the start of the course cannot be guaranteed.  Registrations received two hours prior to start of course will be charged an additional $5. 

Credit will not be reported to the Indiana Supreme Court Commission on Continuing Legal Education (CLE Commission) until payment for the course has been received in full. 

NO CLE WILL BE OFFERED AT THE EBA OFFICE December 20-28, 2021 

6 General / 6 ethics 6 General 

CLE COURSES 

AVAILABLE ON 

DEMAND! 
 

20 courses to choose from including general 

and ethics courses. 

 

Member $55/hour; Non-member $75/hour. 

 

 

Go to the EBA website at 

evvbar.org and  

click the CLE button!  
 

The CLE Commission will not approve online CLE credit if you 

previously received credit for the same live course.  It is your 

responsibility to monitor your credits.  

https://evvbar.org/continuing-legal-education/upcoming-cle.aspx
mailto:ashley@evvbar.org
https://evvbar.org/calendar
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Qb_0BHCZB0_7R3JMRp3NLSSi-0L6QLTSHHh6XhZmKoKHuAWbwGlLjpkXB_Kshj63AYn8qUaSydxwFlzvmHjvGIv2-Ij_zibwxFJwd0w9MZRpvwSuWhU8nNH1ofafVjABSwMk-crphPk=&c=fkL-Z2aE14AfdXae88XV_TAOSECTVtqYn3x1yMFxqgk82U5Fl9vhow==&ch=_VUsb6q7mznT5yhz53H5jLjhy
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Qb_0BHCZB0_7R3JMRp3NLSSi-0L6QLTSHHh6XhZmKoKHuAWbwGlLjg8WaOL_YIxae9xvo5f-jy8Of4vS1cfwrBBPQpjYGihtJrSPt8XCbw7vl--18hAavhAPy8lQLn7j9b9es2bnsRHMd7XUZF32Dg2-S-isvFnjDh7PZElzg3ZSJ0HdPmJwNVGVlG5L-Yp6PeOR4SLJ6dIrsIufMO1r9DMjWEFMlM5W&c=f
https://evvbar.org/continuing-legal-education/upcoming-cle.aspx
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For more information and how to apply, go to 

evvbar.org, click the MEMBERS tab. 

 

Berry Global is seeking to hire a corporate paralegal as part 

of its U.S. Legal Team, to provide legal support to attorneys 

and business professionals in their ongoing contract, property 

and other commercial matters. 

Cox Law Office is seeking to hire an Associate Attorney to 

manage small claims department.   

DCS is seeking attorneys for our Gibson and Knox county 

offices! Come check out how DCS is growing and changing! 

Fifth Third Bank in Evansville, Indiana is seeking to hire top 

talent within Private Banking. 

Gonterman & Meyer Law is growing.  We are seeking an 

experienced full or part-time legal assistant or paralegal with 

knowledge in Estates, Medicaid, or Creditors’ Rights.   

Gonterman & Meyer Law is growing.  We are seeking a lawyer 

with 1 or 2 years of general legal experience.   

The Law Offices of Steven K. Deig, LLC is seeking a trial 

attorney primarily in the area of domestic relations. 

The Law Offices of Steven K. Deig LLC is seeking a qualified 

applicant to fill the position of Legal Assistant.  

The Vanderburgh County Public Defender Agency in 

Evansville, Indiana has an immediate opening for a full-time 

attorney to handle cases referred to the office by the 

Vanderburgh Circuit and Superior Courts.  

Southern Indiana multicounty practice with a focus in 

collection seeking either part-time or full-time  attorney(s). 

Dual state licensing a plus but not required.  

Bar Updates:  

Welcome new attorney member Amanda Edge and new law 

student member Colton Sanders.  Please make the following 

updates to your contacts: 

Steve Culley, Retired 

7118 Washington Avenue 

Evansville, Indiana     47715 

(812) 480-7117 
Steve.culley2369@gmail.com 

Colton Sanders, Law Student 
IU Robert H. McKinney  

     School of Law 

coltsand@iu.edu 

We want to know  
Email news, updates and photos of professional 

achievements about you, your firm or other EBA 

Members to julie@evvbar.org by the 20th of each month 

to be included in the next Summation. 

 
NOTE:  Due to space constraints not all submissions will be included. 

Indiana Legal Services 

915 Main Street, Suite 201 

Evansville, Indiana     47708 
 

Amanda Hall   amanda.hall@ilsi.net 

Carrie Lynn   carrie.lynn@ilsi.net 

Larry Newell, Paralegal  larry.newell@ilsi.net 

Heather Pinkston, Paralegal heather.pinkston@ilsi.net 

Tracy Thread   tracy.thread@ilsi.net 

Jacob Wahl   jacob.wahl@ilsi.net 

Judge Richard Young has been 

featured in the December 

2021/January 2022 issue of 

Evansville Business. 

To read An Honor to Serve, go 

to https://bit.ly/3G1x3MF 

Britt Garnett 
Garnett Law 

4004 E. Morgan Ave., Suite 100B 

Evansville, Indiana     47715 

(812) 424-2991 

britt@bgarnettlaw.com 

Kelsey France, Paralegal 

Stoll Keenon Ogden 

One Main Street, Suite 201 

Evansville, Indiana     47708 

(812) 425-1591 

kelsey.france@skofirm.com 

Patrick Koontz 

709 Glenmoor Drive 

Evansville, Indiana     47715 

(812) 204-3572 
Pkoontz99@gmail.com 

Laura Rang 

Trans Union 

850 Lodge Avenue 

Evansville, Indiana     47714 

(317) 777-4514 
ranglaura@gmail.com 

Amanda Edge 

Atlas Van Lines, Inc. 

1212 Saint George Road 

Evansville, Indiana     47711 

(812) 424-2222 
amaedge@atlasworldgroup.com 

...the EBA has a Lawyer Referral Service? 

Let us refer potential clients to you!  On average 

we receive 125 calls per month. 

 

For more information on how to become a 

member of the LRS, contact Ashley at 

Ashley@evvbar.org or (812) 463-3201. 

https://evvbar.org/members/employment-opportunities.aspx
mailto:Steve.culley2369@gmail.com
mailto:coltsand@iu.edu
mailto:julie@evvbar.org
mailto:amanda.hall@ilsi.net
mailto:carrie.lynn@ilsi.net
mailto:larry.newell@ilsi.net
mailto:heather.pinkston@ilsi.net
mailto:tracy.thread@ilsi.net
mailto:jacob.wahl@ilsi.net
https://bit.ly/3G1x3MF
mailto:britt@bgarnettlaw.com
mailto:kelsey.france@skofirm.com
mailto:Pkoontz99@gmail.com
mailto:ranglaura@gmail.com
mailto:amaedge@atlasworldgroup.com
mailto:ashley@evvbvar.org
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 Robert Lamey, Associate, Kahn Dees Donovan & Kahn, LLP 
     Practicing civil litigation since August 2019. 

Why did you become an attorney?  I enjoy working with people. It always seemed like attorneys were 

afforded the rare privilege to work closely with people through some of the toughest moments in their lives.  

What is the most valuable asset the EBA has to offer? Why? It’s size. The EBA is large enough to provide the 

resources for great events and CLE programs while still small enough to foster close relationships between its 

members.  

What’s the best piece of advice you’ve ever been given? “There is no tiger.” – a guy at a bar. This inebriated 

sage’s point was that, for millions of years, humanity lived cruelly with their biggest fears being the harsh 

forces of nature, i.e. winters, famine, or predators such as wolves or tigers. Despite having evolved to 

practically eliminate these actual threats, we still spend our comfortable, modern lives consumed by worry and stress. While we 

should stay motivated and vigilant, we need to remember that our fears are largely fictional as there is no “tiger.” (If there is a 

tiger, dial 911).  

What song would you sing a karaoke night? Tequila – The Champs.  

What always makes you laugh? Most anything. I think humor is an effective tool to remove counter-productive tension.  

What’s your favorite item in your office? My coffee cup because it holds hot coffee, a necessary elixir.  

If you could only eat one meal for the rest of your life, what would it be? Noble Roman’s breadsticks.  

If you could brush up on a skill or work on a new one, what would it be? Cooking. I’d like to be able to cook more than just a pop

-tart or simple recipe. I don’t need to become a chef or the kind of person who sends food back, but I’d like to have a 

functional understanding of a kitchen.  

 
Patrick Thomas, Partner, Kahn Dees Donovan & Kahn, LLP 
     8 years of practice in civil litigation 

Why did you become an attorney?  I always wanted to work in a profession that helped people.  I enjoy 

working with people and solving problems.  Becoming an attorney also allowed be to pursue my 

interests in business and law.  

Why is it important to be a member of the EBA?  The EBA provides access to incredible people and 

resources.  It is a great way to network with and learn from other attorneys.  This is especially true for 

younger attorneys.   

What are your hobbies?  I enjoy running, being outdoors, going to concerts, serving as a youth leader, 

and spending time with family and friends.  I also like watching sporting events, especially my 

Cincinnati Bengals and Reds.  

What are three (3) fun or interesting facts about you that people may not know?  1. I am a triplet.  2. I hate cheese. 3. I have run 

five marathons.  

If you could only eat one meal for the rest of your life, what would it be? Bru Burger’s Mexicali (no cheese).  

What song would you sing a karaoke night? Whitesnake- Here I go Again 

What was your first job?  In the summer when I was 14, I worked for my teacher’s landscaping company.  

How many pairs for shoes do you own?  12, but most are old pairs of running shoes.  

What is your favorite movie?  The Dark Knight. 

If you could not work for 1 year, what would you do?  I would travel, volunteer coach, and do youth ministry.  

Kayla May, Associate, Kahn Dees Donovan & Kahn, LLP 
     1.5 Years in active practice in the areas of litigation, debt collection, landlord-tenant disputes. 

Why did you become an attorney?  I became an attorney originally because I had a fascination with 

criminal law from a young age and would watch or read about any criminal trial I could at any given 

time. Also is really embarrassing to admit this, but I used to think Judge Judy was so cool and I wanted to 

be just like her one day as well. I probably watched every episode that aired for many years as a child.  

What is the best piece of advice you’ve ever been given?  To not only focus on the end result, but instead 

to enjoy the process along the way. In focusing on that, you are really able to enjoy the small milestones 

rather than just the achievement itself.  

How would your friends describe you?  I polled my friends for this response, so just a few words on how my 

friends describe me: outgoing, charismatic, bubbly, loyal, kind, loving, genuine, considerate, compassionate and reliable.  

What is your favorite family tradition?  I have five sisters, and at this point in our lives most of us are married, have children, or 

engaged to be married. Due to that, we have a hard time all getting together in one place with our significant others to 

celebrate Thanksgiving and Christmas, so every year all the sisters get together to have a joint Thanksgiving and Christmas party. 

At this party we pick a “theme” for food that essentially is not traditional Thanksgiving food, play card games and just spend 

quality time together. This is my favorite because I know this is one guaranteed day of the year we can all be together having 

way too much fun.  

If I could not work for 1 year, what would you do? I would take the time to travel the world, both inside and outside of this 

Continent and develop myself in other areas and skill sets outside of my career. There are so many things in this world I would love 

to see or experience, and so many hobbies I would love to pick up, but work has always come first. 
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12/02 EBA Family Law Section Meeting—Noon, EBA Office or Video Conference 

 Talk To A Lawyer—4:30-6:00pm, EBA Office 

12/03 CLE—The Business of Practice: Accounting and Financial Hot Topics (1 CLE)—Noon*—REGISTER 

12/06 Probate, Elder Law and Guardianship Section Meeting—8:00am, EBA Office or Video Conference 

12/07 EBA Paralegal Section Holiday Party—4:30pm, Hacienda First Avenue—RSVP to cwambach@traylor.com 

12/08 CLE—EBA REPLAY—Small Claims Court for Those Who Don’t Do Small Claims (1 CLE) - 9:00am*—REGISTER 

 CLE—EBA Replay—Buying and Selling a Business 101 (1 CLE)—10:30am*—REGISTER 

 CLE—EBA Replay—DWI for Dummies (1 CLE) —Noon*—REGISTER 

12/10 CLE—Annual Hot Topics: Always fast, always fun!  SEE AGENDA (3 CLE) - 8:00am Check-in, CLE begins at  

  8:30am*—REGISTER 

12/13 CLE—EBA Replay—My Client Is Mentally Ill...Now What? (1 CLE) - 9:00am*—REGISTER 

 CLE—EBA Replay—Medicaid Aged and Disabled Waiver: What Every Attorney Needs To Know (1 CLE) -  

  10:30am*—REGISTER 

 CLE—EBA Replay—Atticus Finch and The Rules of Professional Conduct (1 CLE/1 Ethics) - Noon*—REGISTER 

12/15 CLE—EBA Replay—Anatomy of a Jury Trial (7 CLE) - 8:30am*—REGISTER 

12/16 CLE—EBA Replay—Family Law: Mediating in High-Conflict Cases (1 CLE/1 CME) - 9:00am*—REGISTER 

 CLE—EBA Replay—2021 Child Tax Credit: Who, What, When and How (1 CLE) - 10:30am*—REGISTER 

12/21  Talk To A Lawyer—11:30am-1:00pm, EBA Office 

12/22 CLE Committee Meeting—Noon, EBA Office or Video Conference 

12/24-27 Merry Christmas!  EBA OFFICE CLOSED 

12/31-1/03/22 Happy New Year!  EBA OFFICE CLOSED 

50 Year Honoree Luncheon—Wednesday, January 26, 2022, Doors open at 11:30am with program and lunch at 

 Noon; City View at Sterling Square 

https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9946
mailto:cwambach@traylor.com
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9926
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9924
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9925
https://evvbar.org/UserFiles/files/events/brochures/2021%20Annual%20Hot%20Topics%20Agenda.pdf
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9940
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9927
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9931
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9931
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9918
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9929
https://evvbar.org/calendar/register/?eventno=9928





